
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello Karla, 

Larry Munson <lmunson@cronincompany.com> 
Monday, June 02, 2014 4:24 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
City Council Testifying 

I am the General Manager of sT'ile, a wholesale business at 345 SE Yamhill in Portland, and would like to offer testimony 
at the City Council morning session on Wednesday, July 2. I would like to talk about our experience with the transients 
and "street people" and the impact they are having on our business and also talk about the City's response to our 
situation. 

Thank You, 

Larry Munson, GM 
sT'ile 
345 SE Yamhill 
Portland, OR 97214 
503-230-9380 
800-603-9380 
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